June 9, 1998

Countryside Villas Newsletter

### Meet Your New President, Gene Fanning

Gene and Joanne Fanning have lived at 4879 W.
Doria Drive for almost two years. They are originally from Kenosha, Wisconsin where they raised five children. Gene worked at Tri-Clover & Co. as a Machinist Specialist for 42 years. Gene is very excited about his new responsibilities.

### New Location for The Villas Mail Box

The mailbox is now located at the office of our new president at:

#### 4879 W. Doria Drive

We look forward to hearing from our neighbors. Please feel free to drop off any suggestions, etc. in the mail box.



## **BOARD MEETING NOTICE** It's that time again...

The next Board Meeting will be held on Monday, June 15 at 7:00 p.m. in the Countryside Community Center. Come for the meeting and visit with your neighbors afterward. Hope to see you there!

Please submit your agenda items in the board mailbox no later than 72 hours prior to the meeting time. Thanks.

# New Landscaping Service Started

Hopefully, you have noticed an improvement in the landscape around Countryside Villas. The new landscapers, Complete Landscaping, Inc., started on May 31.

Stay tuned for the new improved look in our grounds. Thanks to the Landscape Committee.

